Memories from P7 by Ethan Battle

Whilst my P7 year was abruptly cut short, I still have fond memories.

First, was actually becoming a P7 and being part of the oldest class at school and not feeling like a baby anymore.  I felt so grown up starting P7 and knowing this was my last year at Primary School.

Secondly, was making my Confirmation.  Again, this made me feel so grown up taking my pledge.  I enjoyed all the preparation at school.  The day itself was so special.  Getting all dressed up in my suit and celebrating with all my family and friends, it was so special and I will always remember it.

Lastly, what I will remember most about P7 was how Covid-19 cut short my final year at Primary School.  How it affected the whole World and how we all had to shut down, stay at home and home school for months on end.  Sadly, it meant that we could not enjoy our last few months of Primary School with our friends and teachers before we start Secondary School.  We have missed out on not only school work, but school trips, sports days and our end of year mass and the lovely send off the school has for leavers.

P7 will definitely be one to remember!

